
Marie and Martina 
 
I am just emailing to let you both know that the Executive Committee of the Northern Ireland Local 
Government Association* considered the Chief Environmental Health Officers’ Group Written 
Submission to the Health Committee on the Food Hygiene Rating Bill at their meeting this morning. 
They would like to endorse the content of the submission.  
 
Regards 
Karen  
 
*For information, the Northern Ireland Local Government Association is the representative body for 
district councils in Northern Ireland. NILGA represents and promotes the interests of local authorities 
and is supported by all the main political parties. 
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